
 
Assistant, Associate, or Full Professor of Practice 

Masters of Engineering Management Program 
College of Engineering 

University of Nebraska – Lincoln  
 
The College of Engineering at the University of Nebraska–Lincoln (UNL) seeks to hire a Professor 
of Practice at the rank of Assistant, Associate or Full to oversee its Master of Engineering 
Management (MEM) program. The UNL College of Engineering is undergoing an exciting period 
of significant growth, related in part to the university joining the Big Ten Conference in 2011. The 
College currently has a top ranked online Masters of Engineering Management Program, and is 
seeking a leader to grow the program further. The College is co-located in two cities about one 
hour apart in the state of Nebraska, with approximately 2/3 of the faculty in Lincoln and 1/3 in 
Omaha. 
 
Based at the Scott Campus in Omaha, this faculty member will be housed in an academic unit 
relevant to their background and report jointly to that unit chair and the Associate Dean for 
Graduate Programs in the College of Engineering. This position will be responsible for curriculum 
development, course delivery, oversight, administration and leadership of the Masters of 
Engineering Management program.  
 
Responsibilities will include 80% teaching and 20% service. The successful candidate will be 
expected to be significantly involved in the College’s teaching mission and teach a variety of 
courses at the graduate level in an online format, on topics such as engineering management, 
technical project management, and leadership. This appointment is intended for an individual who 
is dedicated to being a leader in educational innovation, curriculum development, and pedagogy. 
Additionally, the successful candidate will be expected to participate in a variety of non-class 
activities which address the teaching mission such as advising, mentoring and outreach. Other 
duties will include ensuring close involvement with faculty in other departments who may teach 
courses in the engineering management program, fostering interdisciplinary ties with appropriate 
departments and programs within the University. Networking with industry is also an expected 
priority. 
 
Applicants are expected to have at least one degree in an engineering field, and a graduate 
degree in Engineering Management, Industrial Engineering, Business Management or a related 
field (PhD preferred). Applicants must have previous successful teaching and/or mentoring 
experiences in Engineering Management, either through formal classroom settings or in 
professional industry settings (through internal company training courses, professional short 
courses, etc.), and demonstrate potential and interest in pursuing excellence in 
teaching/mentoring of engineering students. Applicants are also expected to be eligible or have 
achieved professional licensure (e.g. PE), and/or have attained typically 5-8 years of post-
graduate experience in their technical area of expertise. 
 
Applications must be submitted via http://employment.unl.edu (requisition #F_160064). Click 
Apply for this Job and attach as PDF files a cover letter, CV, teaching statement (3 pages 
maximum as “other document”), and a list of three references. Review of application materials will 
begin March 10, 2017  and continue until the position is filled. 
 
The University of Nebraska-Lincoln is committed to a pluralistic campus community through 
affirmative action, equal opportunity, work-life balance, and dual careers. See 
http://www.unl.edu/equity/notice-nondiscrimination. 
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